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I am an LCSW in OR who works with queer and trans individuals.  I have known 

people who have gone through conversion therapy and left more traumatized. This 

bill is an important step in ridding our state of a practice that is rooted in bigotry rather 

than science. I am in support of this bill. 

 

Bethany Kuehne, LCSW 


